
Dear Chief Rossi, 

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from my 
position as part-time Police Officer with the Orland Park Police 
Department, effective June 26, 2025. 

This decision comes after careful consideration of my personal 
and professional responsibilities, including my recent transition 
to a full-time position with another law enforcement agency. I 
am grateful for the opportunity to have served with the 
department and appreciate the support I received during my 
tenure. 

It has been an honor to contribute to the department and to 
the broader community, including the work I've done 
independently with my therapy dog, Leo. While Leo has brought 
comfort and therapeutic support to many-both within and 
beyond our community- his adoption, care and training have 
been my personal responsibility. 

I am committed to supporting a smooth transition and remain 
available to assist in any way necessary during this period. 

Thank You again for the opportunity to serve the department 
and community. 
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